
SAVE THE DATE! 
2019 Summer Reading Summit on September 28 

Get ready to be inspired, re-energized, and committed to Summer Reading in your own libraries! 
Head to Salem Public Library on September 28 to celebrate all things summer and learn more 
about how to support our kids’ reading!  

This event will be FREE and open to any public library staff in Oregon. For libraries sending staff 
from more than 50 miles away, Friday and Saturday night lodging will be available for up to two 
staff members from each library on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 

Registration opens July 1 

Questions? Ideas? Want to join the Planning Committee? 

Email or call Greta: greta.bergquist@state.or.us or 503-378-2528 
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